
 

 
 

02 May 2022 
 
 
 

 
Dear Stakeholders (Learners, Parents/Carers, Apprentices, Employers, Staff and Directors) 
 
 

Eid celebrations and confirmation of Eid holiday 
 
 
Further to our communication early last week, we can confirm that the college will be closed to all staff 
and learners on Tuesday 3rd  May, in line with many local schools. This will allow Eid celebrations to take 
place and give the whole school community time to celebrate with family friends in full as this is the first 
Eid since restrictions for COViD ended 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all Eid Mubarak.  
 

 
Geoffrey Fowler  
CEO & Principal 

 
 


